
SSVPOA Board meeting October 13th 2018 

@ Silver Springs Methodist Church 

Attendance 

  

Shaun Riley-President 
Douglas Seal-Vice President 

Cynthia Riley -Treasurer 

Bill Faulkner- Secretary 

Pam Faulkner-Co Secretary 

  

  

Board Members 

Carol Lane- Floyd Worthington -Ruth Briggs -Joanne Rhodes 

Property owners in attendance 

Karen Randolph -Ric & Mary Ann Smith-Larry Backensto-Nancy Backensto-
Vicky & Bill dean-Sinda Swanson-Dolores Shake-Joe Bates 

Meeting called to order @ 11:05 AM by Shaun Riley President 

There are 2 Pigs roaming loose in the area apparently, they are not dangerous, but you should 

leave them be 

Some Street lights need to be repaired Clay electric will fix them 

The association approved unanimously to put four new lights up in other locations 

  

Financial Report for August and September were handed out 

Leaving us with a balance of $ 11,606.87 

Other transactions for October were $ 404.00 Leaving a Balance of $ 10,202.87 

17 Properties are in arrears for this year and we have 11 Properties that are chronic adding up to 

a total of 28 properties in arrears 

  

BEARS 

It is against the Law to feed or attract Bears in Marion County 

Please pick up all food left outside for Pets and make sure all trash and 

Garbage is disposed of in a proper manner. 

  

  

Al Skinner has returned Thank goodness 

Still have Problems with Dopers and other undesirable individuals  

Please Call the Sheriff’s office to report them  



Do not try to handle them by yourself they could be very bad people 

The new lieutenant Bert has been putting forth a good effort for us and Shaun Riley is trying to 

get to attend our December meeting 

Lieutenant Bert will attend a meeting For Property Owners on Wednesday October 17th 2018 @ 

7:30 PM @ 2195se 174th Ct 

Ocala Forest Friends and Family web site is a must see for information concerning the Woods 

and Village Communities  

Scramble town dump site will be taking Furniture on December the 8th 2018 mark your calendars 

The Last community meeting will be December the 8th 2018 @ 11:00 AM at the Silver Springs 

Methodist Church Please plan to attend and if you are interested in becoming a member of the 

SSVPOA Board we need all the help We can get 

Our meeting was adjourned a 

@ 11:554 AM by Shaun Riley President  

 


